READFIELD COMMUNITY LIBRARY MEETING
JUNE 5, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 6:38 by Brenda Lake.

Present were: Brenda Lake, Sonya Clark, Pam Mitchell, Jan Tarbuck, Donna Witherill, Pat Clark,
Betty Peterson, and Maureen Kinder, Librarian.

Excused: Deb Peale

Secretary’s Report: The minutes of the May meeting were approved.
Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s report was discussed and approved.
Librarian’s Report:

The Film “I Know a Man ... Ashley Bryan” by Richard Kane was shown. 21 people
attended.

Cribbage Club is ongoing.

Knitting Club has stopped for the summer.

No Book club for June or July.

Maine Humanities Book Club will start in September.

Maranacook Middle School children visited the Library on Wednesday, June 5. About 60
children visited.

Award books are in.

Monday, June 17, will be the kick-off date for the Summer Reading Program. The theme
for this year is “Space”.

Old Business:

Summer Reading Program kick-off party: Assignments were distributed among the
Board Members.

Renovation Progress: Floor is in, heat pumps are in. Desks will be coming shortly. Chairs
and computer equipment have to be ordered. Will need runners for the Fall.

Author Speaker for July: Pat is finalizing this event with author, Barbara Walsh.

Cookies needed for Friends of Library for Heritage Days: Check with Chris Sammons as
best way to provide these.

New Business:

Book Sale: Saturday, August 10, 9 to 1. Will firm up assignments in July.
New member update: Jen Bonneford has turned in her application. Will be approved at
next Select Board Meeting.

Summer Hours: Summer hours begin on June 17. Mondays we will be open from 4 to 8.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty Peterson, Secretary



